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Anti-Bullying Week  

Monday 12th – Friday 16th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Anti-Bullying Week 2018 is happening from Monday 12th to 

Friday 16th November and has the theme ‘Choose Respect’. 

The aim of this week is to empower children and young people 
to celebrate what makes them and others unique. 
 
We hope to help children and young people to understand how 
important it is that every child feels valued and included in 
school, able to be themselves, without fear of bullying, to 
encourage parents and carers to work with their school and 
talk to their children about bullying, difference and equality. 
 
Therefore we invite children to wear odd socks to school for 

the day with their school uniform on Monday 12th November. 

 
Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity for children to express 
themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! 
 

Check this link out for a fantastic toe tapping song, it’s called 'Choose Respect' and 
it encompasses why we do Odd Socks Day - https://youtu.be/Of5CxXz662Y 
  
We look forward to seeing all the odd socks on Monday to help us remember that we are 
‘All Different, All Equal’. 
 
Please note that there is no donation necessary. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
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